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BUILDER  BULLETIN  #2019-03 

(May 30, 2019) 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO BUILDERS 
ELECTRICAL VEHICLE CHARGING ROUGH-IN FOR HOUSES vs. 

APPROVED PLANS AS OF MAY 2, 2019 
 

      

Ontario Regulation 88/19, amending the 2012 Ontario Building Code, was filed on 
May 2, 2019.  Included in the amendments was the deletion of the electrical vehicle 
charging station (EVCS) rough-in requirements for houses.   
 
Building permits that were issued prior to this amendment that required an EVCS 
rough-in are subject to the following: 
 

1. Install the rough-in for the EVCS (as per the permit approved drawings) 
 
or, 
 

2. Apply for and obtain a revision permit to remove the rough-in for the EVCS, 
if you choose not to install it. 

 
 
This process will maintain consistency between the public record (the drawings 
which formed the basis for the permit) and the built product. 
 
Your cooperation is appreciated. 


